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From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Public Service and Administrative Reforms

To: Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

2026 United Nations Public Service Awards (UNPSA)

Please refer to this Ministry’s Circular Letter No. 06 of 2025 dated 10 February
2025, regarding the above-mentioned subject.

2 Pursuant to the above, we have now been informed by the United Nations that
applications are still open for the 2026 United Nations Public Service Awards (UNPSA),
with an extended deadline of 15 April 2025.

3. A copy of the submission sent to the UNPSA should also be forwarded to the
Administrative Reforms Division of this Ministry at mcsa-aru@govmu.org

4. Supervising Officers are requested to bring the contents of this Circular Letter to
the attention of all Heads of Divisions/Units of their Ministry/Department, including Chief
Executives of Parastatal Bodies falling under their purview as well as those in Local
Authorities.

G. Callychurn (Miss)
for Senior Chief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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